
MRC Global Is Awarded Preferred Supplier Agreement By Williams Companies

October 29, 2013

HOUSTON, Oct. 29, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- MRC Global Inc. (NYSE: MRC) announced today that Williams Companies has awarded a preferred
supplier agreement to MRC Global.  As a preferred supplier, MRC Global will supply pipe, valves and fittings (PVF) for Williams' projects,
maintenance, repair and operations.  The agreement has a five year term with options to extend for successive one year periods. 

"We are very pleased that Williams continues to place their confidence in MRC Global to supply Williams' pipe, valve and fitting requirements," MRC
Global Chairman, President and CEO Andrew Lane said. "We have had a valued relationship with Williams for well over a decade and look forward to
continuing to service Williams' day-to-day requirements as well as their upcoming midstream project needs. The foundation of this important
relationship is one of mutual trust and respect earned through many years of working together."

About MRC Global Inc.

Headquartered in Houston, Texas, MRC, a Fortune 500 company, is the largest global distributor of pipe, valves, and fittings (PVF) and related
products and services to the energy industry, based on sales, and supplies these products and services across each of the upstream, midstream and
downstream sectors. More information about MRC can be found at www.mrcglobal.com.
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